THE FOLLOWING PROPOSAL, SUBMITTED BY JARED B. GARDNER, DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING, IS RECOMMENDED FOR BOARD APPROVAL.

Superintendent of Schools

December 3, 2019

Superintendent Martin Bates Granite School District 2500 South State Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84115 RE: Change Order #3, Roosevelt

Elementary School

Purchase Order No. 070086

\$55,612.32

Dear Dr. Bates:

The Purchasing Department has received a change order request from Mr. Donald Adams on the Roosevelt Elementary School replacement project.

This extra cost is for changes to be made to the water meter vaults.

Administrative approval to proceed with this change order was received from Mr. Donald Adams. We respectfully request ratification of this action. Funds for this expenditure are to come from the Capital Outlay Budget.

Sincerely,

Approved:

Approved:

Jared B. Gardner

Director of Purchasing

David F. Garrett

Business Administrator/Treasurer

Donald L. Adams

Assistant Superintendent



Support Services 2500 S. State Street Salt Lake City, UT 84115

385-646-4597 Fax 385-646-4351 www.graniteschools.org

November 20, 2019

Superintendent Martin W. Bates Granite School District 2500 South State Street Salt Lake City, Utah 84115

SUBJECT: Roosevelt Utility Change Order for the New Addition

Dear Dr. Bates,

The items identified below have required a change order to the original contract from Jacobsen Construction for the new Roosevelt Elementary. This work is needed and <u>required</u> by the Jordan Valley Water District as an added improvement to existing conditions and to connect to the school's culinary water system.

Modifications needed are:

- 1. Installation of eight (8) meter boxes with valves and fittings.
- 2. Install 6" meter vault with backflow assembly, shutoff valve, and reduced pressure detector.
- 3. Install 3" detector check valve box with sleeves, spools, handwheel, reducer, and tee flange brass fittings.
- 4. A credit from original 3" detector check valve will be applied.

This work and scope change resulted in a change order request in the amount of \$55,612.32.

Again, this work is being required by the Jordan Valley Water District and needed to blend the old existing system better with the new utility work for the new school.

Respectfully,

Donald Adams

oual

Assistant Superintendent, Support Services